

## The Rocky River Assistance Program

A community service provided by the Rocky River Junior Women's Club

P.O. Box 16724 • Rocky River, OH 44116

November 19, 2017

Dr. Carol Rosiak, Principal Goldwood Primary School 21600 Center Ridge Road Rocky River, OH 44116

Dear Dr. Rosiak, Staff, Students, Parents and PTA members,

It is a struggle to put into words how grateful we are for Goldwood's on-going support of the Rocky River Assistance Program. We are overwhelmed by your food drive's success which will be used to directly assist families and individuals in our community. Your food drive efforts added thousands of needed non-perishable food to our pantry shelves. These contributions are so helpful to our mission as we enter the holiday season.

As you may already know, our clients find themselves in the RRAP due to unforeseen circumstances including inadequate public assistance, poor health, or temporary loss of employment. The RRAP is able to provide food, school supplies, holiday gifts and household goods. Without people like you many of these families and individuals would go without during difficult times. Charitable support like yours enables the Rocky River Women's Club to assist families and individuals in our local community. Thank you so much.

Best regards,

lennifei∕Rick

Rocky River Assistance Program Secretary

440-334-4948